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Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Year 4 Residential Trip to Woodrow High House - 26th – 28th June 4T and 5th – 7th July 4H 
 

We are pleased to confirm that the Year 4 Residential Trip to Woodrow High House near 
Amersham will go ahead again this year, on the above dates.  The objectives of the trip are to 
encourage independence, learn new skills and have some fun! 
 
A short information meeting for parents will be held on Wednesday 15th March at 3.30pm in the 
school hall.  If this is not convenient, please contact the school office to arrange a different time 
to meet with the Year 4 teachers or have a chat over the phone.  
 
The total cost of the trip will be £215 per child to include food, tuition and travel to and from the 
site. 
 
To secure your child’s place for the trip, a non-refundable deposit of £50 must be paid via the 
School Gateway by Tuesday 18th April 2022.  The balance of £165 should be made via the School 
Gateway and can be paid in instalments.  The date for receipt of the final payment is Tuesday 16th 
May 2022.  If you have any financial concerns regarding this trip please contact the school office 
in the first instance – any communication will be treated in the strictest confidence. 
 
Each class will need some parent volunteers to accompany us on the trip – please indicate in the 
comments section on the School Gateway if you would like to help.  You will be contacted by us 
nearer the time to confirm. 
 
We have run this trip for several years and the majority of children have attended in the past.  
Feedback from children and parents has been extremely positive.  However, if for any reason your 
child will not be participating, alternative arrangements will be made for them in school for the 
three days. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs M Tierney - Year 4 Class Teacher 
Mr J Hall - Year 4 Class Teacher/Deputy Headteacher 
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